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ZONING WORKSHOP 
October 28, 2024 

 
The Providence Township Board of Supervisors held a zoning workshop in the township 
municipal office on Monday, October 28, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. Present were Chairman Lori 
Crossen, Vice Chairman J. Pepper Goslin, Member John Schroeder, Township Zoning Officer Ben 
McCue, and Township Manager Vicki Eldridge.   
 
Mark Deimler, Township Engineer joined the meeting via telephone. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Crossen at 7:00 P.M followed by prayer and the Pledge 
of Allegiance. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
• At this time, there was no public comment. 

 
  OLD BUSINESS 

• Discussion began regarding the update of the Providence Township 2008 

Comprehensive Plan.  Among the items discussed were the following: 

1) Review and update population figures 

2) Review zoning map  

3) Review ways to limit growth to certain areas of the township 

4) Review design criteria for development 

5) A village overlay concept of zoning 

 

Mr. Schroeder stated he would like to take time to review the entire comprehensive plan 

in order to make good decisions for the future of Providence Township. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

• At this time, there was no new business to discuss. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

• At approximately 8:03 p.m., Mrs. Crossen made a motion, seconded by Mr. Schroeder, to 

enter into an Executive Session to discuss a personnel matter. The motion was carried 

unanimously. 



 

Providence Township  2 

• At approximately 8:15 p.m., Mrs. Crossen made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin, to exit 

the Executive Session. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
• With no further business, Mrs. Crossen made a motion, seconded by Mr. Goslin, to adjourn 

the meeting at 8:15 p.m.   The motion was carried unanimously. 
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